
WORSHIP COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 

May 17, 2015 
 

Present:  Larry Buick, Chair; Jan Buick, Secretary; Roger Miller, Florence Bartlett, Bob 
Miller, Tammy Coughlan. 
 
Regrets:  Rev. Richard Bowley, Jennifer Petryshen 
 
Jan read the minutes of the April 19, 2015 meeting. 
 
For Pentecost, Sunday, May 24th Rev. Richard requested that reds, oranges or yellows 
be worn to church on that Sunday.  WC will purchase a cake inscribed with: 
  

WELCOMING THE SPIRIT AMONGST US 

On June 7th, WC will purchase a cake for the United Church of Canada’s 90TH 
anniversary, with the inscription: 

UNITED CHURCH OF CANADA 90TH ANNIVERSARY 
 
On June 14th, we will be having a cake for Iris’s farewell.  It will be inscribed with: 
 

THANK YOU IRIS, MAY GOD BE WITH YOU  
 

Larry and Jan will purchase a big thank you card and Florence will put it in the Narthex 
to have the congregation sign it for Iris. 
 
The next Communion will be on Sunday, June 21st.  Larry and Jan will be away, so 
Roger will organize the communion for that day. WC be sure to count empty glasses 
and make note of how many were served.  Rev. Richard and Jennifer, and Bob and 
Florence will be up front, Roger will be the floater and one extra helper will be needed in 
the balcony; Roger may ask Carole Peacock to assist Tammy.   
 
ITEMIZED LIST OF UPCOMING EVENTS FOR WORSHIP COMMITTEE: 
 
May 24th –  WC will get a cake for Pentecost. 
 
May 31st - Bob Miller will be leading the service on that Sunday. 
 
June 7th –  WC will get a cake for the 90th Anniversary of the United Church of 

Canada.                
  WC Meeting.    
         
June 14th –  WC will get a cake for Iris 

Worship Committee coffee hour 
 



 
June 19th - WC set up for Communion at 2:00 p.m. 
 
June 21st –  Communion 
 
August 9th -  WC Meeting 
 
August 16th - Rev. Richard is away.  Rev. Ellen Bearisto will be doing the service. 
 
August 23rd -  Communion. 
 
Rev. Richard requested another pulpit exchange, at this time the church is unknown.  
The WC voted unanimous for the exchange on September 27th. 
 
Greg Morton suggested to the WC having a “Bring a Friend to Church” Sunday.  The 
WC discussed it and the item will be brought forward to the next meeting to discuss with 
Rev. Richard. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jan Buick 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


